Senior Elect Pastor Search Team Update: Update #6 July 21, 2024

Hello Church Family,

The Search Team met last Sunday, July 21. We discussed our thoughts and
concerns over the 3 videos we had watched since our last meeting on June 23. At
the conclusion of the meeting, we agreed that we would like to continue the search
process with all 3 candidates.

On Monday, July 22", | called each candidate and informed them that we would like
to conduct Zoom interviews with the candidate and his wife. We are blessed that all
3 candidates have agreed to do Zoom interviews. On August 3™, we will conduct 3
Zoom interviews (each, no more than an hour in length). At the conclusion of that
day, with the Lord’s blessing, we hope to have one candidate that we feel the Lord is
moving in our direction.

As | stated in our Church Business Conference on Sunday, July 21%, FBCUC is
blessed to have 3 very qualified candidates who are excited about the possibility of
coming to us and becoming our next Shepherd. Please continue to be in prayer as
we work through these interviews and continue to seek the guidance of our Lord for
the position of Senior Pastor. This search continues to be challenging and at the
same time extremely rewarding. This process would not be possible without the
prayers of the congregation.

“Trust in the LORD with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; in all
ways submit to Him, and He will make your paths straight.” Proverbs 3:5-6

Blessings,

Mike Miller
Chairperson-Senior Elect Pastor Search Team



